
 

Vectren 

P.O. Box 209 

Evansville, IN  47702-0209 

December 8, 2020 
 
 
Tanowa Troupe 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
RE: Case No. 20-120-GA-UNC 
 
Dear Secretary Troupe: 
 
Please be advised that pursuant to the Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. 2021 Auction 
Process and Rules (“Auction Rules”), Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc., a CenterPoint 
Energy Company (“Vectren”), will hold its annual Standard Choice Offer (“SCO”) auction on 
January 25, 2021 via the internet. Members of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“PUCO”) 
staff and Office of Ohio Consumer Counsel will be able to remotely monitor the auction. In 
addition, the initial Retail Price Adjustment (“RPA”) for the 2021 SCO auction will be $1.50, which 
is the same as the initial RPA for the 2020 SCO auction. Finally, the SCO auction rate will also 
be the Default Sales Service (“DSS”) rate for PIPP customers and customers otherwise ineligible 
for Choice. The Auction rules are posted on the Vectren website at: 
https://www.vectren.com/information/transportation/oh-suppliers. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you in advance for your attention to this 
matter. 
 

Best regards, 
 

/s/ Michelle D. Quinn 
Michelle D. Quinn  
Manager, Regulatory Relations 
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